
Have you been a victim of Identity Theft? 

For a packet of resources and instructions for steps you can take, Look below. The 
Hardwick/New Braintree Police Department will assist you but unfortunately, you are burdened
with resolving your own credit problems. You must act quickly and assertively to minimize the
damage to your good name and credit history.

Supporting Documents

Identity Theft Packet 140.53 KB

https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/emergency-services/page/have-you-been-victim-identity-theft
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/public-safety/page/police-department
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/2746

